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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of Maine’s Judiciary Committee, 
I am Mike McClellan and I live in Raymond, Maine. I write today as I am unable to 
attend these important Public Hearings. I write to offer strong support for LD 1337, 
An Act to Amend the Maine Human Rights Act Regarding Female Athletes and 
Safety in Women's Single-sex Shelters.
Maine is in a difficult situation now in terms of safety of our people, being in 
violation of Federal Law and possibly (likely) risking significant monies from the 
Federal Govt. given our Majority Leadership stances. 
All significant discussions but safety of our citizens should be your first charge. To 
allow someone who is confused as to who and what they are to go where they should 
not go is only asking for a problem. We certainly should be concerned with equal 
rights but do not confuse what someone desires with being a right.
Please protect all Maine people and support this legislation.
Mike


